
Submitter: Cameron Docksteader 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2410 

I’m an Air Force veteran who lives in Columbia County and works in Washington 

County. The economic, environmental, and industrial benefit of nuclear power is 

undeniable. Any place in Oregon that makes nuclear power possible is a step toward 

sustainably sourced energy and an improved economy. I support HB 2410. 


